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Ms. Madulikka K Sharma 

) Principal 

Best regards 
For Amanora School 

https://forms.gle/6PX1 VqJCHLTFEZDG6 

Please fill in the details of your ward seeking admission for the academic year 2022-23 by 

is" December 2021 through the link given below and enable us to help you complete the admission 

formalities. Do not fill the details of the child who is already studying with us. 

We are pleased to inform you that the Admissions for the Academic Year 2022-23 are in progress. We 

request you to submit the details of the sibling in case you seek to apply new admission for the 

Academic Year 2022-23. 

Dear Parent, 

Date: 29th November 2021 CIR/19/2021-2022 
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